
 
  

 

 

 

 

January 11, 2019 
 

John Biondi 
CEO 
Cider Farm Brands     
8216 Watts Road 
Madison, Wisconsin 
 
RE: Schedule of facility completion 
 
In regard to schedule and project completion, we were delayed from anticipated start date due 
to professional design services required for Mechanical and Plumbing contractors. The required 
plan sets have been submitted for State Review, as required by code.  The schedule has been 
revised to complete within the next 5-7 weeks, for occupancy and final inspections.  
 
Thank you for your patience in this process.  
 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Eric Heise 
Supreme Structures Inc. 
 
 


